
 

Leaf Mountain Lutheran Church donates to Cancer 
Center 

WADENA, Minn. – Oct. 29, 2024 – On Oct. 24 members of the Leaf Mount Lutheran 
Church, located south of Clitherall, donated several bags of items to patients receiving 
cancer care at Astera Health. This donation was part of a larger mission by the church to 
assist cancer centers across the region. Astera Health is currently constructing a new 
cancer center that is slated to open in 2025.  

The group donated several large bags filled with items beneficial to cancer care patients, 
including lip balms, various lotions, adult coloring books, and much more. The donation 
was coordinated by ten members of the church wanting to make the struggles of cancer 
care a little less painful.  

Astera Health does accept donations to patients through the Foundation. Learn more 
about how to make donations to patients or the new cancer center at 
AsteraHealth.org/Foundation.  

 

ABOUT ASTERA HEALTH 
Astera Health is a private, not-for-profit health care system based in Wadena, Minnesota. 
It offers care services such as primary health, surgery, cancer care, diagnostic imaging, 
obstetrics, orthopedics and rehabilitation. Astera Health operates a hospital and medical 
clinic in Wadena, and serves the counties of Wadena, Todd and Otter Tail through five 
satellite clinics and two physical therapy clinics in Bertha, Henning, Ottertail, Sebeka and 
Verndale. Visit asterahealth.org. 
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